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Date: Monday, January 09, 2017 11:18:40 AM

The SED update is full of misinformation, is not realistic, does not reflect current circumstances, and, in
the words of the Board's own staff, is significantly flawed. In my comments in Sacramento and in my
letter, I urged the Water Board to start over. 

Sincerely,

Betty Moyer
Modesto
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